
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Y4 Dance Festival – 20th October 2025 @ Crucible Theatre 

 

Now that parent tickets have been allocated, please can you complete the slip below regarding collection 

arrangements from the Crucible theatre.  

 

 

Any parents attending the event are able to collect their child directly from the Crucible while others will require 

their child to be returned to school for collection/Kids’ Club. We believe that our return to school will be 

around 4pm but is dependent on the timings of the performances and catching the bus to school. 

Please indicate on the slip below so that we can ensure the safeguarding of your child and make the 

arrangements we need to as a school. 

 

We will also need a few parents to accompany us on the bus journey to the Crucible to assist with supervising 

the children and ensuring we reach the venue safely. If you have been allocated a ticket and are able to 

accompany us, please see your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 4 Teachers 

✂………………………………………………………………………………………………..………… 

Y4 Dance Festival @ Crucible Theatre 20.10.25 

Please return this slip to school before Monday 13th October at the latest! 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………..………….. of class ……………………………….. 

to take part in the Dance Festival on Monday 20th October 2025. 

 

Please tick the correct option.  

 

o My child will be collected from the event. 

 

o  My child will return to school on the bus with members of staff and be collected. 

 
o My child will return to school on the bus with members of staff and attend Kids’ Club. 

 

 

 

Name of Parent / Carer ……………………………………… Contact number ……………………….. 

 

Please note that this data-sensitive information will be destroyed straight after the event. 

Please note a paper copy of this letter was sent home 
today too! Please return the paper slip below. 


